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From: siobhan Leahy

Sent: Sunday 15 November 2020 00:24
To: forwardplan
Subject: DEVELOPMENT PLAN REVIEW

I am aware that the Council is planning to develop wind farms in the Ardnacrusha Parteen area & wish to state that |
am strongly opposed to this as it would impact negatively on the environment

Siobhan Leahy






